
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

CITY OF LINO LAKES 

ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled Environmental Board meeting that 

was scheduled for Wednesday, October 30th, 2019 has been cancelled. The next meeting is 

scheduled for Wednesday, November 27th, 2019 at 6:30 pm at Lino Lakes City Hall, 600 Town 

Center Parkway, Lino Lakes, Minnesota. 


